

we are growing at Daubeney Road | Hackney E5 0EG | London | UK

call us Telephone | 020 8985 4380 Fax | 020 8985 9075

or visit us www.daubeney.hackney.sch.uk admin@daubeney.hackney.sch.uk

21st July 2023

Dear Parents / Carers,

Today brings us to the conclusion of the 2022-2023 academic year.

It's been an emotional week, with good byes and graduations, especially our Y6 graduation. We wish this cohort all the best as they venture off to secondary school. Please watch our Y6 leavers' film, and get the tissues out! https://www.daubeney.hackney.sch.uk/year6/leavers-film-2023

We also said an official farewell to those members of staff who are moving on namely: Ms Krueziu, Ms Khatun and Ms Amrika. We thank them for their contributions and dedication to Daubeney Primary over the years. However, we will still see Ms Krueziu and Ms Amrika from time to time as they will remain within the federation, working at Colvestone Primary and our Daubeney & Sebright Children's Centres respectfully. Ms Khatun will now focus 100% on her family for the foreseeable future.

In addition to our graduations, another highlight this week was 'It Takes a Village... (ITAV) 2023'. It was so heart warming to see new faces attend, and the official opening of our pond was a real positive, as you could see wonder and awe on the faces of the students that attended on the day. This will be a wonderful teaching and learning resource that all of our children will benefit from for many years to come.

In addition to the above, there have been many highlights over the year, the Whole School Picnic springs to mind, the Summer Carnival, School Disco, etc, etc. What was the highlight of the year for your household? To aid your memory here is the link to our highlights tab on the website, please peruse at your leisure. https://www.daubeney.hackney.sch.uk/highlights

There have also been many developments on our continual school improvement journey. Please read our School Development Newsletter for much more detailed information about this https://www.daubeney.hackney.sch.uk/viewer/748#sitelive-viewer/

We now look forward to a great summer break for everyone to re-charge those batteries and come back ready in September for an even better 2023-2024 academic year!

As a gentle reminder, please note that school resumes on Wednesday 6th September

Mr Gregory Logan Head of School

Twitter: @OneMrLogan I

Robin Warren **Executive Head Teacher** 

Rhanen

Twitter: @BlossomHT

















